

MEMO

Office of the Mayor

To:

City Council

From:

Anthony J. Penterman, Mayor

Date:

November 19, 2024

Re:

Kaukauna Police Department Drug Take Back

Background information: The Kaukauna Police Department collected 178.1 pounds of material at their drug take back event on Saturday, October 26, 2024.

Since the last drug take back event in April 2024, KPD collected 151.7 pounds of material from their drug drop box

They turned in a total of 329.8 pounds of material on Monday, October 28, 2024, to the DOJ for destruction.

THANK YOU, SGT. Robert Momberg and Team, for all that you do to keep drugs off our streets.

Strategic Plan: Helping to make our community a community of choice by keeping prescription drugs off our streets

Budget: N/A

Staff Recommended Action: N/A